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April 12, 2019 

Notice to Industry 
1) Clark County is offering a class on Fire Penetration systems on Tuesday April 16, 2019 from 2-

3pm.  Any Fire Penetration inspector and those wishing to be approved for Fire Penetration 
special inspection should attend.  The class will be presented by Hilti.  Hilti representatives will 
be on hand to answer questions after the class.  
 

2) In the November 21, 2018 Agency Meeting the topic of Project Start Up forms was discussed.  

• Project Start Up forms – Brian Lenihan 
o Agency are required to submit a project startup form at the commencement of 

inspection activities.  BAC 22.02.525 (A) (2) 
o Agencies are required to submit the form online through their assigned BDIA record. 
o On projects without a permit please email the Project Startup form and NCR to Mike 

Kemper mek@ClarkCountyNV.gov    
 

The project startup forms are an important document that Clark County departments utilize.  At 
this time if you have not uploaded the project startup forms on active permits please do so now. 
On May 1st staff will be auditing the BDIA records to verify agency compliance with BAC 
22.02.525 (A) (3).  

3) All pending documented training and field audits are to be scheduled no later than 60 days after 
the interview outcome is issued. After 60 days the inspection item request will be disapproved, 
and a new request, fees, and interview will be required. 
 

4) Inspectors must show up for interviews with the currently adopted code books. 

 

Thank you  

Brian Lenihan, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Clark County Department of Building and Fire Prevention 
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